
The Management Console Release on April 18 th implements the following improvements

Roll Payment
“Deal Has Been Modified”

When accessing a worksheet from the Customer tab of Console, an error was encountered
saying the deal has been modified when no changes were made. This has been corrected.

Roll Payment Issues

● An issue has been resolved where the incorrect selling price was applied back to the
worksheet in certain scenarios.

● Calculations that forced special rates to standard unintentionally have been fixed. A
similar issue with RCF changes reverting was also fixed.

Payment Grid Print/Email from Console

A mapping issue for Total Amount Financed is fixed.

Finance Calculations on Older Used Cars

An issue preventing more than one term on Finance payments for older used cars has been
corrected. A full grid of finance calculations can take place with manually input APRs, terms,
cash down as permitted by calculation rules.



Reminders

REMINDERS

To contact Premier Support
- By email: send a message to PremierCare@toyota.com
- By phone: call 1-877-DLDAILY (1-877-353-2459), choose Option 2
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